
From: sharon giguere <sharonl.giguere@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 8, 2023 11:52 AM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket No. DE 23-039 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
I am writing to you today to please not push through the increase Liberty is looking for. I have seen my 
electric bill triple in the last year and have a hard time keeping up with the payments. I work from home 
and use electricity throughout the day. Please consider not raising rates again on consumers during this 
time of inflation and the struggle to pay for bills. 
 
Thank you, 
Sharon Giguere 
Lebanon Resident 
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